

TOWN OF LEDYARD

CONNECTICUT FARMERS MARKET COMMITTEE

741 Colonel Ledyard Highway Ledyard, Connecticut 06339-1551 (860) 464-3203 council@ledyardct.org

Yanela C Ball

MEMORANDUM

Date: February 6, 2024

To:

Administration Committee

From: Pamela Ball, Chairman Pro-Tem

Subject: Farmers' Market Committee Members

The Farmers' Market Committee would like to take this opportunity to express our appreciation for the research, time, and effort the Administration Committee has spent to carefully draft the proposed "An Ordinance Establishing a Farmers Market for the Town of Ledyard".

At our February 1, 2024 meeting the Farmers Market Committee noted that the proposed Ordinance called for five Regular Members and four Alternate Members. In an effort to provide for a seamless transition from the current membership of nine Regular Members to the new membership requirements, the Committee respectfully submits the following appointment recommendations from our current Members, to commence with the adoption of the proposed Ordinance:

Regular Members:

- Pamela Ball (D) 674 Shewville Road, Ledyard
- Ethan Foltz (D) 894 Colonel Ledyard Highway, Ledyard
- Ellin Grenger (D) 15 Bittersweet Drive, Gales Ferry
- Sarah Martic (R) 59R Long Cove Road, Ledyard
- Allison Troy (D) 548 Pumpkin Hill Road Ledyard

Alternate Members

William Thorne (R) 3 Adios Lane, Ledyard

With these appointments (reappointments) the Committee would appreciate your assistance in making appointments to fill the remaining three Alternate Member vacancies.

Should you have any questions or require additional information regarding our request. please do not hesitate to contact me at email: ledyardfarmersmarket@gmail.com

Thank you.